
SPARK! is a cultural program for people with early to mid-stage 
memory loss and their care partners. Programs are designed to keep 
participants actively engaged in their communities by providing experiences 
that stimulate conversations, provide peer support and inspire creativity 
through creative engagement, workshops and programs.  

Via SPARK!, Milwaukee Public Museum will be presenting a program on 
butterflies at Riverside Lodge. “Butterflies may be beautiful, but that’s 
not why they’re important! Learn about the residents of MPM’s Butterfly 
Vivarium while we get up close and personal with these fascinating animals.”

The program includes real butterfly specimens!  

ATTENDANCE IS FREE, BUT SPACE IS LIMITED! 

RSVP: Jen Graf at jgraf@threepillars.org or 262.965.7133.  

GET UP CLOSE 
AND PERSONAL 

WITH BUTTERFLIES! 
RIVERSIDE LODGE • 420 N MAIN ST, DOUSMAN

MONDAY, APRIL 22 • 1PM


